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--  

OIC Rules Coordinator 

From: David Balint <dbalint@balintlaw.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 1, 2025 4:48 PM 
To: OIC Rules Coordinator 
Subject: WAC changes 

External Email�

To whom it may concern, It looks like the proposed changes in the WACs setting more detailed fair claims handling rules for 
insurance companies were well thought out.  I have been handling personal injury cases for more than 51 years.  I have 
nightmare experiences with insurance companies in the process of claims handling.  Insurance companies have massive 
resources to fight claims and to make claims and lawsuits more expensive and time consuming.  The proposed changes 
won't solve the problem but will make the playing field more even.  Thank you, David J. Balint 

RELOCATION NOTICE: As of November 1,�2024, the office address�is 14900 Interurban Ave S, Suite�
288-170, Seattle, WA 98168. Telephone numbers 206-728-7799 (office), 206-947-7988 (cell). Email:�
dbalint@balintlaw.com  No fax line. Preference is�to call my cell.�
206-947-7988 (Cell)�

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This�e-mail and any attachments are confidential and protected by the�
attorney-client and/or work-product privileges. If you are not�the intended recipient, please�be aware that 
any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of this e-mail or any attachment is�prohibited.�If you have�
received this e-mail in error,�please�notify us immediately by�returning it to the sender and permanently 
deleting any copies from your system. Also, please immediately call (206) 728-7799 and ask�for�
assistance.�Thank you�for your cooperation.�

1 

mailto:dbalint@balintlaw.com

